
The social science of happiness is often said to have started in 1984, when psychologist 
Ed Diener published his landmark article on subjective well-being in Psychological  
Bulletin. Since then, thirty years of happiness science has left its mark on disciplines 
ranging from neuroscience to law, philosophy, history and English.  
 
The Happiness Symposium will explore the implications and challenges of  
happiness research today in the topics of Philosophy, Economics, Business Law, English, 
Social History, Neuroscience, and Psychology .  

Thursday, September 11, 2014  
Dan Haybron, Associate Professor of Philosophy, Saint Louis University  
 
Friday, September 19, 2014  
Peter Huang, Professor and DeMuth Chair of Business Law, University of Colorado Law School  
 
Thursday, September 25, 2014 
Mary Esteve, Associate Professor of English, Concordia University  
 
Thursday, October 2, 2014  
Kent Berridge, James Olds Collegiate Professor of Psychology and Neuroscience, University of Michigan  

Lecture Lineup 

For more information 

http://www.lsa.umich.edu/psych/research&labs/berridge/researchteam/kent_berridge/index.html

